
  

 
 
 
 
 

 
We are a Reconciling Congregation! 

 
Connecting with others through Mission, Music and Ministry! 

 
REMINDER: 
We have 4 hearing-enhancing devices that can be used for those that need them.  Please ask in the sound booth 
for help with these. 
 
The parlor is open to hear the worship service every Sunday. 
 
There are large print bulletins, hymnals and supplements in the back of the sanctuary on the table.   You are 
welcome to use them during the service and then return the hymnals to the table after the service. 
 

 

JUNETEENTH WORSHIP 
FIFTH SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST 

 
June 23, 2024  10:00 a.m. 

 
GATHERING 

 
PRELUDE  Precious Lord, Take My Hand Spiritual 
 Gabi Fiorenza, saxophone; Gabe Dudas , french horn         
 
WELCOME  
 
*PEACE 
Leader: May the peace of the Holy Spirit be with you. 
People: And also with you. 
 
*OPENING PRAYER (unison) 

 We pray, O Lord, for change.  O Jesus, you revealed God through your wise 
words and loving deeds, and we encounter you still today in the faces of those whom society 
has pushed to the margins.  Guide us, through the love you revealed, to establish the justice 
you proclaimed, that all peoples might dwell in harmony and peace, united by that one love 
that binds us to each other, and to you.  And most of all, Lord, change our worship and work 
into genuine encounters with you and our better selves so that our lives may transform the 
world.  Amen. 
  
*HYMN  Lift Every Voice and Sing 519 (large blue book) 



TIME FOR YOUNG CHRISTIANS  Chris Walters   
(sung as the children come forward) 

Response  Kum Ba Yah 494 (large blue book) 
(Children Preschool through K will go to Room 10c for childcare.) 

 
PROCLAMATION OF THE WORD 

 
OLD TESTAMENT Jonah 1:6-12 (Pew Bible p. 1436) 
 
MUSIC Fix Me Jesus arr. Warren 
 Lindsay Kleckner, soloist   
 
*GOSPEL Mark 4:35-41 (Pew Bible p. 1558) 
Leader: The word of God for the people of God. 
People: Thanks be to God. 
 
*HYMN  Are Ye Able 530 (large blue book) 
   
SERMON  Already Being Swamped Rev. Eun-Hye Choi 
 
  RESPONSE TO THE WORD 
 
PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE 

Prayer cards are available in the pews.  If you have a special prayer request,  
please write it on the card and place it in the offering baskets at the exits. 

The Lord’s Prayer (unison) 

 Our Father who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name, thy kingdom come, thy will be done on 
earth as it is in heaven.  Give us this day our daily bread; and forgive us our trespasses as we forgive those who 
trespass against us.  And lead us not into temptation, but deliver us from evil, for thine is the kingdom, and the 
power and the glory forever.  Amen. 

 
SENDING FORTH 

  
*HYMN  We Shall Overcome 533 (large blue book) 
 
COMMUNITY LIFE AND MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES 
 
OFFERING OUR THANKS AND OURSELVES 

All loose coins and singles in the offering plates will go to UMCOR-Middle East. 

 
MUSIC  Wade in the Water Spiritual 
  Lindsay Kleckner, soloist 
 
BENEDICTION 
 
POSTLUDE  Instrumental Saxophone/French Horn          
 
*congregation is invited to stand if it is comfortable to do so 



USHER:  Mark Rowlands 
 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 
 

Everyone is invited to join us in the social hall for fellowship provided by the Fellowship Committee. 
 

Following the loving example of Jesus Christ, we affirm the inherent worth and dignity of every person as a 
beloved child of God.  We welcome into the life and ministry of Glenview United Methodist Church all persons of 

every age, ability, race, gender identity, ethnicity, nationality, marital status, sexual orientation, family 
configuration, or socioeconomic or employment status. 

 
 
COMMUNITY LIFE AND MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES 
 
 
“CLIMATE AND FAITH YOUTH SUMMIT” TO BE HELD HERE JUNE 28 AND 29! 
Beth and Greg Peterson will hold this “Climate” Summit in our parlor and choir room from 6 - 10 pm on Friday, 
June 28 and from 8 am - 2 pm on Saturday, June 29.  Youth and adults from area churches have been invited to 
this meaningful learning experience on this important topic. 
 
CONTACTLESS DONATIONS 

Use your smartphone camera or QR reader app to quickly and safely make your donation to 
GUMC.  With one quick scan, you can send in a one-time donation or schedule recurring 
donations.  Thank you for your generosity. 
 

 

 
LOOSE COINS AND SINGLES IN THE OFFERING PLATES WILL GO TO UMCOR-MIDDLE EAST 
In efforts to support Palestinians in places like the West Bank and the northern Galilee section of Israel where most 
Palestinian citizens of Israel live, UMCOR supports partners that serve marginal and vulnerable Palestinian 
communities.  As we see on the news nightly there is much need for support.   If you choose to give more, please 
write on your check’s memo line:  UMCOR-Advance #10837A.  You can also click the QR Code and choose the 
“Loose Coins” tab. 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO SHOP AND DONATE TO THE FOOD PANTRIES - THEIR NEEDS ARE ONGOING! 
 
IN CASE OF AN EMERGENCY ON THE WEEKENDS: 
On the weekends (Friday - Sunday evening) our church office is closed, and the phone messages are not retrieved 
until Monday.  For emergencies, please contact our pastor, Rev. Eun-Hye Choi at echoi@glenviewumc.org, or at: 
847-525-7261. 
 
SEWERS, KNITTERS, CROCHETERS 
If you are interested in making handmade items for Midwest Mission to send around the world and around the 
corner, visit midwestmission.org/patterns or contact Ethel Doyle at 847-975-0361 and she’ll get the patterns for 
you. 
 
UPPER ROOM  
for July/August is available on the literature rack in the narthex and on the rack by the church office. 
 
SUNDAY COFFEE FELLOWSHIP 
If you would like to provide treats and juice after worship on a Sunday, please call the church office or sign up on 
the “Coffee Fellowship” chart in the social hall and schedule a Sunday.  The coffee will be made, and the tables 
will be out in the social hall.  Fellowship helps us to know one another better, make connections. 
 
 



HOW TO STAY CONNECTED TO GUMC! 

• The monthly Visitor:  A once-a-month publication that outlines the entire month of offerings at GUMC.  
Please call or email the church office with your address. 

• Connections:  An electronic news brief delivered directly to your email each Thursday morning.  It includes 
the week’s events, urgent prayer requests, photos of our church family in ministry, and losses in our church 
family.  Visit www.glenviewumc.org to sign up with our secure server or email the church office. 

• Facebook:  Status updates that are happening at GUMC.  Photos, press releases and reminders.  Find and 
“like” our page on Facebook under “Glenview United Methodist Church”. 

 
ALTAR FLOWERS 
We invite the congregation to commemorate a special occasion, such as a birthday, anniversary or a child's special 
achievement by hosting the altar flowers on Sunday. On your flower Sunday, a note commemorating your event 
will be published in the Sunday Bulletin. Of course, "To the Glory of God" is always a good choice too. There is a 
small fee of $50 for the flowers and you may take them home to enjoy following the service. Call the church office 
to reserve your Sunday or sign up on the Altar Flower Chart in the social hall. 
 
 
THIS WEEK: June 23 - June 30, 2024 
Today: 11 am Fellowship, social hall 
 11:15 am Membership Orientation, pastor’s office 
Monday:    July Visitor article deadline  
 7 pm Finance Committee via Zoom 
Tuesday: 10 am Staff Meeting, pastor’s office 
Thursday:     Mail July Visitor 
Friday: 6 - 10 pm “Climate and Faith Youth Summit, parlor, choir room, social hall 
Saturday: 8 am - 2 pm “Climate and Faith Youth Summit, parlor, choir room, social hall       
 
Next Sunday:                
 10 am Worship, Receive New Members and Childcare 
 11 am Fellowship, social hall 
  
  
 
 
 
 
STAFF: 
Rev. Dr. Eun-Hye Choi, Senior Pastor, email:  echoi@glenviewumc.org 
Cindy Applebee, Director of Music, email: capplebee@glenviewumc.org 
Beth and Greg Peterson, Directors of Children, Family and Youth Ministries, email: petersons@glenviewumc.org 
Susanne Rudolph and Robin Woitesek, Sunday school, email: sundayschool@glenviewumc.org 
Michel Agriopoulos, Facilities Manager, email:  m.agriopoulos@comcast.net 
Joanne Richter, Lay Leader 
Doris Stengl, Administrative Assistant, email:  office@glenviewumc.org 
Janet Ferrone, Director of Communications, email:  jferrone@glenviewumc.org 
Office, email:  office@glenviewumc.org - 847-729-1015 - Office Hours:  Mon - Thurs 10 am - 2 pm 
 

Glenview United Methodist Church, 727 Harlem Avenue • Glenview, IL  60025-4278 
847-729-1015• www.glenviewumc.org 

   

http://www.glenviewumc.org/

